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Implementation of Hybrid  

Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings 
 

On April 28, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council amend Procedure Bylaw 2018-59 as shown in Attachment 1 to facilitate the 

implementation of the “blended” hybrid approach for Council and Committee of the 

Whole meetings and to permit all other meetings of Committees of Council to be held 

electronically. 

2. Hybrid meetings of Committee of the Whole and Council begin no sooner than the 

Council meeting on May 26, 2022. 

3. The boards of directors of the Region’s three corporations be encouraged to meet 

electronically on a permanent basis. 

4. Council transition to fully paperless meetings as of the 2022-2026 Council Term. 

5. Council review implementation of hybrid Council and Committee of the Whole 

meetings in the next term of Council. 
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